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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 12 December 
2023, in which you asked for the following information in relation to a notice of the closure of 
Goldie Bush published on 4 December 2020: 
 

Can you please give a full list of where this was published please. Where may i view 
the formal notice of closure. Can you please provide a link to it. 
 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
Context 
 
In your request you disclose that you hold a copy of my response to  who requested 
information about the Mokoroa Falls Track and Unformed Legal roads in Goldie Bush (ref 
OIAD-3568). In my response I provided context for the closure of Goldie Bush, and as you 
already hold that I will not repeat it. 
 
Response 
 
Your questions and our responses are listed below: 
 

1. Can you please give a full list of where this was published please. Where may i view 
the formal notice of closure. Can you please provide a link to it. 
 

The public notice was published in the New Zealand Herald on 4 December 2020. I have 
located an image of the public notice. This image is listed in the table below and accompanies 
my response as Attachment 1 (Item 1). 
 
I am not able to provide you with an online link to the public notice as it is from three years 
ago. You may be able to access an online copy of the 4 December 2020 edition of the New 
Zealand Herald via the public library network. 
 






